
Department of Transport and Main Roads

Gateway Upgrade South and South East Busway extension

Nightworks - Pacific Motorway, Rochedale

We wish to advise that nightworks will be required to complete asphalting, line marking and median 
works on the Pacific Motorway, Rochedale, as part of the Gateway Upgrade South and South East Busway 
extension. Works will be undertaken on weeknights between 8:00pm and 5:00am from Thursday 30 January 
to late February, 2014, weather permitting. These works will require reduced speeds and lane closures 
through the work zone. Short delays are expected.

Works Area

What to expect during these works:
• Traffic controls and detour signage 
will be in place to guide motorists.
• Traffic controls will be in place to 
guide motorists.
• The speed limit will be reduced to 
40km/hr during works hours to ensure 
the safety of motorists and road 
workers.
• Minor changes will be made to 
the Pacific Motorway southbound 
alignment during these works. Drivers 
are reminded to be aware of changing 
conditions.  
• Some noise and lights associated 
with construction vehicles and 
equipment.

Every effort will be made to keep 
disruptions to a minimum. 

Gateway Upgrade South Projects
Phone:	 1800 799 686*

Email:	 gatewaysouth@tmr.qld.gov.au
Website:	www.tmr.qld.gov.au/gatewayupgradesouth 
For all other traffic and travel information phone 131940 or visit the website at www.131940.qld.gov.au
* Free call from anywhere in Australia, call charges apply for calls from mobile phones and payphones
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